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Brother Knights 

Thank you to those Knights who attended the “Stations of the Cross” on Friday, March 11th.  Your attendance and help 

with the readings looked good for the Knights. 

As stated in a previous email, the Knights have a second night on April 1st.  At this point I have a couple of volunteers for 

that date.  I could use a few more.  Ideally, we can accommodate 14 readers.  Please contact me or Alex. 

April looks like a busy month as we need to address a number of things.  First it is Convention Month.  The annual 

Ontario State Convention (April 22-24), in Niagara Falls.  We are allowed 2 delegates.  Cost is $45 dollars, Meal is $90 

dollars. Ladies program $20 dollars.  Accommodations can be arranged at hotels in the area.  Is anyone 

interested?   

The end of our Fraternal year is coming soon, and with that nominations for the new Executive.  Nominations will be 

accepted at the April General meeting.   Anyone can be nominated for any position accept: Lecturer, Financial 
Secretary or 2nd and 3rd year trustee. The Nominee must have their 3rd degree and paid up dues. Nominations 
can be sent in by mail or can be given at the general meeting on election night.  

Please consider standing for a position on the executive.  Many of the current Executive have been here for a long time 

and would like a break.  Due to circumstance there is an urgent need to fill a couple of vacancies. 

There will a celebration of life for Victor Ramirez in late May or early June. Details to follow.  

We are looking at having a golf tournament in the summer.  We need some input from the membership, before 

proceeding.  To be discussed at the General meeting.  See below. 

We need to have a recruitment drive soon.  New members can sign up at no cost until June 30th, so why not 
take advantage of the opportunity.  This will be discussed at the April meeting. 

“As long as we have faith, hope and charity we will endure.” 

With the losses we have suffered over the past few years we look forward to recruiting new members. If you know of 
anyone who might be interested in joining our council please let us know by contacting myself (905-765-3226, email 
ldave4427@gmail.com ,  Alex Komarniski.(905-765-4908,email komar1948@hotmail.com, or any member of Council 
9300.   

We are in need of a Recorder.  Our current recorder is unable to finish his term.  Please call myself or Alex to discuss 
this.  Alex does have it well set up on the computer. 

GENERAL MEETING 

Tuesday April 5th at 7:30pm 

EXECUTIVE will meet at 6:45pm 

If you know of any member in need or distress, please let myself or a member of the Exec. Know! 

April BIRTHDAYS:  Ken Burley (28), Rob Kucheran (3) 
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